
Doniece Gott 

From: Vickie Grant <tvd4me@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 5:09 PM 
To: Senate Finance Committee 
Subject: In-state pipeline 

Dear Senator, 
I am an Alaskan voter. (live in Wasilla and I support an in-state pipeline solving the long term energy needs of Alaskan 
people. Please make this happen nowl 

Vicki Grants iPhone 
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Doniece Gott 

From: dlh 119@gmail.com 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 20137:03 AM 
To: Senate Finance Committee 
Subject: Support of HB4 

Dear Committee members: 

I appreciate all of the hard work you have done this legislative session and ask that you continue with support of HB4. I 
believe this may be the best opportunity for citizens of the State of Alaska to get a natural gas pipeline from the North 
Slope and ensure that we aren't dependent on foreign imports for our gas supply. 

Thank you for allowing me this comment. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Hutchison 
140 Falcon Drive 
Fairbanks, AK 99712 

Sent from my iPad 
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Doniece Gott 

From: Dan Dirscherl <dddirsch@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 20137:57 AM 

To: Senate Finance Committee 

Subject: Please Act Now! 


Dear Alaska Leaders, 
I'm a small business owner who has lived in Eagle River for approximately 15 years. I'm currently 

trying to decide If I'll continue to live in Alaska, as I'm concerned about our near future energy 
crisis. If this issue isn't resolved quickly, I and many other Alaskans will be forced to move to a state 
that acts to ensure its residents have affordable heat, energy and sufficient infrastructure. An instate 
gas line is imperative to ensure the future of our future. Please act now to provide this key lifeline. I 
support HB4. 

Dan Dirscherl 
Eagle River 
<0 } } } >< 
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Doniece Gott 

From: Jessica Veal <jessicaveal@gmaiLcom> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 9:41 AM 
To: Senate Finance Committee 
Subject: House Bill 4 

Good morning, 
My name is Jessica Veal and I'm a registered voter in Nikiski, AK. I'm writing to tell you I am in support of 
House Bill 4. It's not a want for this state, it's a NEED. With the way this poor country is falling apart, I feel 
Alaska needs to start taking care of itself as much as it can. Think of how much this would help the cost of fuel 
in the bush and all the badly needed jobs it would create! 

Sincerely 

Jessica Veal 
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Doniece Gott 

From: Jeff Welsh <jaxonsdaddy@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 10:20 AM 
To: Senate Finance Committee 
Subject: HB 4 

My name is Jeff Welsh. I am a registered voter with four children. 'work for the USPS and own a home in Muldoon in 
Anchorage. I am in favor of HB 4 and ask that it be passed so we can perhaps reduce the amount we pay for gas while at 
the same time building the Alaskan economy. 

Thank you. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Doniece Gott 

From: ed <Iostbluelizard@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 201310:54 AM 
To: Senate Finance Committee 
Subject: House Bill 4 

Hello. 
I am a registered voter in the Wasilla area. 

I respectfully ask that you fully support an in-state gas pipeline. 
Alaska residents, especially those in the interior, deserve all the energy support possible from our Legislature. 
Energy demands need to be addressed now. 
Thank you. 

Edward J Goodwin 
3391 N Aoki Dr 
Wasilla AK 99654 
907-775-1009 
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